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VIDEO AUDIO

Cut to WS: Northwest Stinson
Elementary School building

Narrator: Welcome to the
Northwest Stinson Elementary
Kitchen.

Music: Happy, upbeat ukulele
song (plays throughout)

Cut to MS: Lunch line, captions
saying “Northwest Stinson
Elementary Kitchen”

Narrator: Here, three amazing
ladies…

Cut to MS: Kitchen worker
lifting and carrying a milk
crate, then arranging milk in
crate

Narrator: …prepare a hot lunch
for over 300 children 5 days a
week from August to May.

Cut to MS: Kitchen worker
opening an oven and removing
cooked food

Narrator: They spend their day
readying a first and second
choice nutritional meal to meet
the children's preferences.



Cut to MS: Kitchen worker
scooping food onto tray

Narrator: I spoke with…

Cut to CS over the shoulder:
Head Cook at office desk
completing paperwork

Narrator: …Head Cook, Sue
Feaser, and she told me…

Cut to MS: Head Cook sitting at
desk, speaking about job,
captions saying “Sue Feaser Head
Cook”

Head Cook: We love what we do
and we’re always happy to make a
hot meal for kids.

Music: Fades as interviewee
speaks then builds after line is
finished

Cut to MS: Kitchen worker moving
boxes and checking supplies in
the freezer

Narrator: She handles most of
the planning and ordering of
supplies to make sure the
kitchen is stocked with the
ingredients…

Cut to MS: Kitchen worker
washing dishes

Narrator: …for every meal. A lot
of hard work and love goes into…



Cut to MS: Kitchen worker
presenting a lunch tray to the
camera

Narrator: …feeding these young
children a delicious and healthy
lunch.

Music: Fades out


